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 Memorandum 
 
 
To: Liaison Officers 
 
From: Brian Snyder, Director 
 Employer & Production Services 
 
Date: June 10, 2009 
 
Re: Meeting Date Change for the Police & Firefighters’  
 Retirement Fund Advisory Committee 
          
 
 The July 2009 meeting of the Police & Firefighters’ Retirement Fund Advisory 
Committee (Committee) has changed from July 23, 2009, to August 27, 2009.  The meeting will 
still be held in the Carson City office of the Public Employees’ Retirement System at 693 West 
Nye Lane.  The deadline for applications to be reviewed by the Committee for the August 
meeting has been extended to July 24, 2009.  Please feel free to contact me directly at (775) 687-
4200 extension 230 or Cindy Yadon at extension 227 if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 


